
救急診療の制限について(英語) 

Limitation of  

Emergency Service 
 

To cope with the surging number of 
novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) infected 
patients inside the country, our 

emergency service 
will be stopped from Monday, 

April 6th 2020. 
The above measure was invetably 

made in order to maintain the clinical 
functions and pursue the role of the 
hospital in the community.  

Thank you for your understanding 
 
April 3rd, 2020 
Rinku General Medical Center 
Director  Shizuya Yamashita 


